
Kindergarten Field Trip To The 

Farm 

 
Friday, September 26th is the day that the Zielanis and Meeme 

Kindergarten kids have been invited to the Ash farm in Newton.  

This is an annual trip for our kids sponsored by the Kiel FFA.  It 

is a wonderful hands on experience for our children! 

 

There is no cost for the field trip.  The FFA takes care of all the 

cost, so we would like to thank them for this great opportunity! 

 

Remember to dress appropriately.  We spend a lot of time 

outdoors and the ground may be muddy.  If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to 

school by Monday, September 15, 2008.   

 

 

My child _________________________________has 

permission to attend the Kindergarten Day on the Farm fieldtrip 

on Friday, September 26, 2008. 

 

 

____________________________   ____________ 

          (Parent Signature)      Date 

      


